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Notice of Public Meeting 
Negotiations Between the 
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Notice to the Public 

The City of Sarasota is committed to providing qualified disabled individuals an 
opportunity to participate in meetings of the City Commission. 

The City of Sarasota prohibits discrimination in all services, programs, or activities on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex or gender, marital or familial 
status, religion, sexual orientation, veteran status, or genetic information. Persons with 
disabilities who require assistance or alternative means for communication of program 
information such as Braille, large print, audiotape, etc., should contact: The City of 
Sarasota ADA Coordinator, Jake Brown, at (941) 263-6299 or by email at 
adacoordinator@sarasotafl.gov. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and Section 286.26, 
Florida Statutes, persons with disabilities needing special accommodation to participate 
in a meeting should contact the ADA Coordinator at (941) 263-6299 at least two business 
days prior to the date of the meeting as to the nature of the auxiliary aids and/or 
service necessary. 

Every effort will be made to provide such aid or service to the extent that they are 
reasonable, do not result in undue financial or administrative burden, and do not alter the 
fundamental nature of the meeting. Consideration will be given to the individual's 
preferred aid or service. However, alternatives may be provided if in the City's 
determination such alternatives provide an effective means of communication. For the 
benefit of individuals utilizing hearing aids with a T-coil, the City Commission Chambers 
and SRQ Media Studio are outfitted with a Hearing Induction Loop for enhanced hearing 
assistance. 

Proceedings will be electronically recorded. Should an individual feel that a verbatim 
transcription of the proceedings may later be needed, said individual has the burden and 
expense of arranging for same. Copies of the electronic recording may be purchased 
from the Office of the City Auditor and Clerk. 

Shayla Griggs
City Auditor and Clerk 

Updated July 2023 

mailto:adacoordinator@sarasotafl.gov

	Notice of Public Meeting
	Negotiations Between the
	City of Sarasota &
	Monday, April 17, 2023
	Federal Building
	Conference Room 100A





